
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, April 18, 2024 3:53 PM 
'Millie Kroslak' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

Good Afternoon, David and Amelia Kroslak. 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/18/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02063-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Millie Kroslak <milliekroslak@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 11:45 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Chairman La Rosa 
<Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 
Commissioner Passidomo <Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham 
<Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

To Whom it May Concern, 

It has been brought to our attention that there is an interest for a private for profit utility company wanting to bring 
central sewer to Little Gaspari Ila Island. We own a home on LGI (9622 Pieces of Eight Trail), we are very disappointed to 
hear this. Why would we dig trenches to install pipes and disturb and destroy the pristine and beautiful island for no 
reason at all. Our septics are working perfectly fine and are easy to maintain Another concern is that this company is 
private, would there be any over sight from the county on pricing and maintenance. This is a new Company, what kind 
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of experience do they have, how long have they worked in this field? Lots of questions before someone just comes in 
and destroys the island?  
Why is there not a vote to see if the islanders even want central sewer on the island?  Please consider hearing the voice 
of the Homeowners before approving a Company to profit on something that is absolutely not wanted or needed. Please 
deny the EU's application for wastewater service. 
 
 
 
Thank you 
Regards, 
 
David and Amelia Kroslak 
9622 Pieces of Eight Trail 
Placida, Fl. 33946 
Little Gasparilla Island 
813 965 1540 
 
 
 




